
From: Antonette Fabrizi on behalf of Town Council
To: Gail Coniglio; Danielle Hickox Moore; Margaret Zeidman; Bobbie Lindsay; Julie Araskog; Lew Crampton
Cc: Joshua Martin; Wayne Bergman; Paul Castro; Kelly Churney; Public Comment
Subject: FW: Sea street historic redistributing
Date: Monday, September 09, 2019 9:29:45 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Polly Wulsin <pollywulsin@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 08, 2019 9:08 PM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Sea street historic redistributing

I am a concerned  property owner at 425 Seabreeze Avenue. As I have just heard about a meeting on September 11
and will not be in town I felt I should write you my position on this. An “historic district” will severely lower our
prices....and many of the houses are below the flood plain, old and not aesthetically interestingly. As I have said
before as property owners we should have the right with proper restrictions as to size, aesthetics and flood laws to
rebuild or tear down. I was quite shocked that the time to voice our concerns falls so quickly without proper notice
for us to plan our schedules. Also it comes at a time of year when few of us are in town. Please do not let this
happen to us neighbors and Palm Beach residents.
Polly Wulsin

Sent from my iPhone
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